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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
Hello. I'm Carol Loomis from SE Portland. I support HB 2927 because I believe that the popular votes 
matter. Please pass the bill outright, without amending it, referring it to voters, or any other diversion 
intended to block he bill, and send it directly to the Senate floor for a vote. 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Carol Loomis 
203 SE 162nd Ave Apt 9 
Portland, OR 97233-3848 
(503) 933-8583 
 
 

 


